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Subject: FW: Code, Permit and Special Assessment information
 

 
Good afternoon Praveen,
 
I am writing to you in regards to your public records request dated August 4, 2024.  Below is the information from
our Building Department in regards to the three properties.  Our Zoning Department did not have any violations
on these properties.  This completes your request at this time.
 
Have a nice afternoon.
 
Thank you,
Joanne
 

From: Domenic Imbruglia <dimbruglia@coventryri.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 11:23 AM
To: Joanne Amitrano <jamitrano@coventryri.gov>
Subject: RE: Code, Permit and Special Assessment information
 
I couldn’t find anything recent for any of those 3 properties but I did find some archived permits.

40 Mile Rd – had no permits on opengov or archived.
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